From: Puco ContactOPSB

To: Puco Docketin
Subject: FW: 16-1871-EL — BGN icebreaker windpower
Date: Monday, March 27, 2017 11:46:15 AM

From: Scott Beebe [mailto:scott.beebel6@amail.com]
Sent: Saturday, March 25, 2017 11:35 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: 16-1871-EL — BGN icebreaker windpower

Dear members of the OPSB,

I'm an apprentice with IBEW Cleveland local 38. Look forward to becoming an electrician with the opportunity to
have a good paying job right here in my own backyard.

I am writing to ask you to support icebreaker winds application for approval to move forward with this project to
build six wind turbines in the Lake Erie north of Cleveland. This project will open the door for thousands of new
jobs and will allow me to stay close to home, raise my family and be part of building an exciting future for
Northeast Ohio and the entire Great Lakes region.

Building a freshwater wind energy industry will help ensure a strong economic future as well as producing cleaner
air health your families and thousands of jobs for origins future.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Scott Beebe
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